LRC COMMITTEE
MINUTES FOR FEBRUARY 5, 2010
12:00 P.M., ROOM 201, B&O

Present:    Linda Fletcher, Crystal Harbert, Sara Hupp, Pat Stroud (presiding), Christina Sullivan

Excused:  John Reho, Arlene Kuca, Delilah Ryan

Absent:  Stephania Albert, Steve Woodburn

	Because of the limited number of committee members present an official meeting was not held.  

	Pat reported that Janet Corbitt, New Martinsville’s Librarian, was recently in a car accident and will be off from work indefinitely.  The New Martinsville library will now be open twelve hours less than normal.  Larry Bukosky will be working in New Martinsville on Monday and Tuesday.  Melody Anderson will be covering Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday.  Pat stated that she is trying to obtain funds to hire someone on a temporary, part-time basis.  Pat stated that it may be necessary for her to cover in New Martinsville at some point.  Also, with Larry in New Martinsville this leave only two people in Wheeling.  If someone gets ill the Wheeling Library may have to reduce hours or close.  

	Pat distributed a copy of the new Community Policy to the committee members.  Pat reviewed the policy, and asked the committee members to send any input to her.  She will be sending out an e-mail about the policy.  She stated that at the moment the community members in Wheeling are unable to print, and the Weirton and New Martinsville community computers have not yet been set up.

	The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 p.m.


							Submitted by,


							Linda Fletcher
